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INQUIRY ON THE COST OF SUPPLYING BULK POTABLE WATER TO 
KALGOORLIE-BOULDER: AMENDMENT OF REFERENCE 

  
 
On 13 January 2005, the Treasurer asked the Economic Regulation Authority to undertake 
an inquiry into the cost of supplying bulk potable water to Kalgoorlie-Boulder and surrounding 
regions.   
 
Under section 33 of the Economic Regulation Act 2003, the Treasurer has amended the 
reference for the inquiry, as follows:  
 
• the draft report is to be made available by 30 June 2005 instead of 6 May 2005; and 
• the final report is to be completed no later than 16 September 2005 instead of 

4 July 2005.   
 
The Authority will call for submissions from interested parties after the publication of the draft 
report.  
 
For further information contact: 
 

General Inquiries 
Dr Ursula Kretzer 
Manager Projects 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1970 
Fx: +61 8 9213 1999 

Media Inquiries 
Mr Tony Dawe 
Media Consultant 
Ph: +61 8 9221 8722 
Fx: +61 8 9221 8733 
M:  041 33 22 110 
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